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August Board Report 

Welcome Back!  HIS has had a very productive summer.  The Leadership 

Team has been working towards hiring new additions to the HIS family and 

planning creative professional development opportunities for our teachers to 

ensure our students have a school year full of purposeful learning and meaningful 

experiences.  HIS has also had improvements completed by our devoted 

Maintenance department that all the staff is truly thankful for.  The theme for the 

2018-2019 school year is Bringing Passion to Learning for ALL!  Our goal at HIS is to 

ensure each student knows that they will accomplish great things this school year, 

but may reach those certain goals by pursuing their purpose in many different ways 

and instilling a value of all the successes completed.  HIS is looking forward to a 

phenomenal school year filled with an abundance of amazing endeavors!   
 

New Faces in Familiar Places…. 
The HIS Leadership Team has spent time this summer interviewing and is excited 

to share that we have some great new additions to our HIS staff!  We know that 

our returning teachers and our new hires will join forces to ensure our students’ 

have a fantastic school year filled with purposeful experiences and numerous 

meaningful successes!  

 
Third Grade   Fourth Grade Physical Education Special Education  
Stephanie Craig  Sabrina Dyer Victor Cortez  Kanyka Reynolds 

Vanessa Morrison  Laura Popp 

    Debbie Butler 

Fifth Grade       Instructional Coach 

Courtney Fahnders    Kelli Moore 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

August 1st – New Teacher Professional Development Begins 

August 8th – All staff returns to H.I.S. 

August 8th – 15th– Professional Development for All Staff 

August 14th – HIS Meet the Teacher 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 

August 16th – First Day of School 

August 27th – Big Kahuna Kick Off 
 

Projected Enrollment for 2018-2019: 

3rd: 136 

4th: 144  

5th: 157 

Total: 437 

 
 

HIS would like to thank you for all you do for our campus and 

district!  We hope you all have had a safe and relaxing summer!  We 

are looking forward to a great school year!  GO EAGLES! 


